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Comments: Comment on the Town of Frisco Backyard Fuels and Recreation Project

I am writing to express my request that e-mountain bikes (Class 1) be allowed on the new trails to be developed

as part of the Town of Frisco Backyard Fuels and Recreation Project. As an 80-year-old resident of Summit

County who frequently bikes on the Peninsula in Frisco, I can attest to the immense value and joy that my e-

mountain bike brings to my outdoor experiences.

The use of an e-mountain bike makes a significant difference in my ability to enjoy our beautiful National Forest

and Colorado lands. It enhances my endurance and allows me to partake in longer and more fulfilling rides,

which would otherwise be challenging due to my age. The e-bike provides me with the opportunity to stay active

and enjoy the trails that I love so dearly. 

Please consider the benefits that e-mountain bikes offer, not only to me but to many others who may find

traditional bikes limiting. Allowing e-mountain bikes on the Frisco Backyard trails would ensure that people of all

ages and physical abilities can fully experience and appreciate the beauty and serenity of our natural

surroundings. It also provides an opportunity for me to promote the Town of Frisco and all that they do for the

biking community. 

Thank you for your consideration.

 


